
1

WELCOME

#iadcmeetings #IADC100

2020 Planning Team (l to r): Sheri and Andrew Chamberlin; Amy Sherry 
Fischer and Tim Fischer; Dominic Campodonico and Matt Stitham

WELCOME TO PEBBLE BEACH®
We invite you to join us for our 2020 Midyear Meeting, February 22 to 27 at The Inn at Spanish Bay™.

We are very excited to be returning to one of the IADC’s all-time favorite locations for our Midyear Meeting in the midst of 
our Centennial Celebration. Pebble Beach and The Inn at Spanish Bay are incredible, and they are really special places to so 
many of our members. We can’t wait to experience this meeting with you.

The coastal beauty in and around Pebble Beach is unmatched. From the legendary Lone Cypress™ to all the golf to a trip 
along famous 17-Mile Drive®, you’ll be left enchanted. Don’t miss the chance to meet and connect with one another, attend 
outstanding educational programs, and experience everything the area has to offer. 

The planning team, staff, and our CLE Committees have been working hard to put together a meeting that meets your needs 
and that you will find value in.

When you join us, you will have the opportunity to:

•	 Hear from Foundation Forum speaker Mary Robinson, former President of Ireland, Chair of The Elders, and UN 
Special Envoy on climate change. She is a champion for climate justice, human rights, gender equality, and corporate 
responsibility, and we are honored she will be joining us.

•	 Continuing education that is focused on our One World. One Mission. One IADC. theme. Steering Committee Chair 
Mark Hansen and his Committee have put together a program that touches on topics that are happening here and now. 
You can look forward to sessions on how to prevent, identify, and respond to workplace violence; the history, law, and 
current process for asylum seekers; what the latest developments are with digital evidence; hot topic coverage like 
cryptocurrency and opioid litigation; and much, much more. You will not want to miss this line-up.

•	 Expand and strengthen your network. We have so many social events planned for everyone in attendance – whether you 
are attending solo, are from outside the US, or are joining us for the first or second time, we have activities planned with 
all of you in mind. From our Under 45 Mix and Mingle to our Dine-Arounds to yoga to our A Night of California Stars 
Theme Party and The Colors of Monterey Peninsula Dinner Dance, you will have fun and continue to grow your IADC 
connection.

This really will be a fantastic meeting. We look forward to seeing you in Pebble Beach and sharing everything we have 
planned for you.

Amy Sherry Fischer and Tim Fischer


